
  

 

 
 

 

Circuit Rider  

Christmas Family  
Pancake Breakfast 

 
Will be Saturday, December 20th at 
9 A.M. in Stringer Auditorium.   
Breakfast includes pancakes, 
sausages, and beverages.  There will 

be games for the children, Christmas Carols, and a 
visit from Santa. Families are encouraged to bring 
guests though reservations are required. Sign up on 
the bulletin board outside Stringer Auditorium by 
Dec.14.  Costs for the breakfast will be met through 
a free will offering. The Men's Group is doing the 
cooking.  Please email Dave Edwards at 
sarsha6@hotmail.com or call him at 267-644-6150. 

 
CHRISTMAS 
EVE SERVICES 

 
7:00 PM - Children 
Christmas Pageant 
with Candlelight 
 
 
9:00 PM - Christmas 
Candlelight Service  
 
 
11:00 PM - Christmas 
Candlelight Service  
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DONôT MISS IT - JOIN US FOR DISH-
CUSSIONS IN JANUARY  

 
Come and join us for food for the body and food for 
the soul. Every Wednesday night in January (7th, 
14th, 21st, and 28th) will we hold Dish-Cussions in 
Stringer. Dinner starts at 6:30 P.M., so bring a 
Cover Dish. Lessons and discussions begins at 7:00 
P.M. Pastor Max will lead the topics (yet to be 
determined) 

ɯɯɯɯOPEN HOUSE AT THE PARSONAGE ON 
JANUARY 4th  

 
Pastor Max and Sally would like to invite the 
congregation to an Open House at the parsonage, 21 
Elm Drive, on January 4th from 2:00 P.M. to 5:00 
P.M. Come and join us for a time of fellowship and 
refreshments (Italian and French). You are welcome 
even if your visit has to be brief. Please sign up on the 
bulletin board or call Pastor Max or Sally at 215-855-
4445 if you plan to stop by. But come even if you 
decide to at the last minute. God bless the fellowship 
we have in Him. God bless 
 
ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ. 

New Yearôs Eve  
Walk-In  
Communion 

 
Come any time during the 
hour of 7 - 8 p.m., staying as 
long as you wish in the sanctuary.  Enjoy the beauty 
of candlelight, the quietness for reflection and prayer 
in quiet devotion as a significant way to close out the 
old year and begin the new.  

 
 

   Adopt-a-Child  
  Holiday Program 
 
 

     Adopt a child or a family in need within our town 
community through Manna .  Support them through 
the purchase of a gift card or by being matched with 
a child and purchasing items from their wish list or 
both.  It is requested that if you adopt a child, you 
spend between $75 - $125 per child.  This would be a 
great opportunity for a group to go in together to 
adopt a child or family.   
     Please discuss this with your groups and if inter-
ested you can adopt a child at http://
mannaonmain.org/sponsor-a-child-for-the-holidays/ 

http://mannaonmain.org/sponsor-a-child-for-the-holidays/
http://mannaonmain.org/sponsor-a-child-for-the-holidays/
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 Worship Services for December 

MUSIC MONTH 
Advent/Christmas is the season we all look forward to each year as the new Christian year starts with 
the promise of new hope, new joy, and new peace! 
The Christmas Choirs Concert will be held on Sunday, December 14th at 4:00 p.m. in, possibly, the 
most beautiful Sanctuary in Lansdale ï gloriously candle-lit on this occasion ï featuring: 
The Praise Team, Bell Choir, Childrenôs Choir, Youth Instrumental Ensemble and capped with Joel 
Raneyôs cantata ñLove Came Down at Christmasò performed by the Chancel Choir, Ed Roberts 
conducting, Ruth Rineer, pianist, with narration by Kathy Jenkins. 
Remind your friends that Free Parking, Free Child Care and Free Refreshments are all provided; and that a free-will 
offering will be taken. 
Christmas Eve ï at 7:00 p.m., the Childrenôs Choir will perform Pam _ôs Christmas musical ñThree Wise Men and a 
Babyò.  The fact that the Wise Menôs characterizations reference icons in our own pop-culture history will not over-
shadow the beauty of the Christmas story as presented with great enthusiasm by our talented children. 
Christmas Eve at 9:00 and 11:00 will feature a string trio, our Chancel Choir and solos. 
We will cap the season of music with a Carol Sing ï Your Requests ï at the 9:00 a.m. service on December 28th. 
 

December 7th - The Second Sunday of Advent - The John the Baptizer Candle - Communion Sunday 
Scripture Reading: Luke 3:1-6 
Meditation: "Getting Ready For Here He Comes" Pastor Max 
Hymn: #203 - Hail to the Lordôs Anointed (Opening) 

#204 - Emmanuel, Emmanuel (Prayer) 
#196 - Come Thou Long Expected Jesus (Preparation) 
#618 - Let Us Break Bread Together (Communion Hymn) 
#626 - Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence (Closing) 

December 14th - The Third Sunday of Advent - The Mary and Josephôs Candle 
Scripture Readings: Luke 1:26-55, Matthew 1:18-25 
Message: "From Maryôs and Josephôs View"  Pastor Max 
Hymns: #206 - I Want to Walk as a Child of the Light (Opening) 

 #2092 - Like a Child (Prayer)  
 #215 - To the Maid Engaged to Joseph (Preparation) 
 #218 - It Came upon a Midnight Clear (Closing) 
 #Various Praise Choruses - Praise Service  

December 21st - The Fourth Sunday of Advent - The Angels and Shepherdsô Candle 
   ñBring a Friend to Churchò Sunday 

Scripture Reading: Luke 2:1-20 
Message: "Through the Eyes of the Shepherds" Pastor Max 
Hymns: #236 - While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks (Opening) 

 #229 - Infant Holy, Infant Lowly (Prayer)  
 #221 - In the Bleak Midwinter (Preparation) 
 #230 - O Little Town of Bethlehem (Closing) 
 #Various Praise Choruses - Praise  

December 27th - The First Sunday after Christmas - Christmas Hymn Sing 
Scripture Reading: Luke 2:21-38 
Message: "Songs of Christmas" Led by Ed Roberts (9 AM) and Eva Jennings (11:15) 
Hymns: #249 - Thereôs a Song in the Air (Opening) 

 #217 - Away in a Manger (Prayer)  
 #219 - What Child is This (Preparation) 
 #251 - Go Tell it on the Mountain (Closing) 
 #Various Praise Choruses - Praise Service  
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Ɇ!ÙÐÕÎɯÈɯ%ÙÐÌÕËɯÛÖɯ"ÏÜÙÊÏɆɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ

#ÌÊÌÔÉÌÙɯƖƕÚÛ 
 

This time of the year many people are seeking the 
meaning of the Christmas season. Among them are 
those who have drifted away from their relationship 
with God, those who have left the church whatever 
reason, and those searching for the truth who have 
never gone to church. As the Christians prepare to 
celebrate, the birth of Jesus the Christ, let us invite 
our friends and neighbors who are unchurched, who 
have wandered away, or who do not have that 
personal relationship with our Lord and Savior to join 
us on Sunday, December 15th for our worship 
services. Many of our friends and neighbors may 
only need to be asked to join in the celebration of the 
most awesome event in the history of the world, the 
time that God, the Creator, became part of His 
creation. This is a form of evangelism we can all do. 
ñBring a Friend To Churchò on Sunday, December 
21st and be blessed.  

December Church Directory Updates 
(in Bold) 

 
Conaway, Rita & Vernon (New Members) 
28 Rosy Ridge Court 
Telford, PA  18969 
(610) 873-3707 
 
Pitts III, Lee   (New Member) 
1482 Needham Circle 
Hatfield, PA  19440 
(410) 903-7956 
 
Schrap, Peggy 
114 North Main Street  
North Wales, PA  19454  
  
Reinmiller, Maryellen 
Delete: (215) 361-7550  
(215) 913-1666 
 
Deaths 
Gallagher, Evelyn 
Mackiewicz, Tony 
 

                                                       December 2014  

Dear Friends,      
  I want to share something I read last year about Advent. Itôs 
called The Adventure of Advent by Jerry Slaughter 

I set out on the first day of Advent to look at the 
season in a different way, to experience it in a different way. 
Advents past, I must admit, have been experienced 
horizontally, going from one thing to the next: the do list, the 
shopping list, the party list, the church list, the family list. I 
want to experience Advent vertically, climbing higher beyond 
the things that tether me to the world. And so I look at Advent 
this year as a season of adventure. 

 
By definition, adventure is an unusual, exciting 

experience. It is a daring undertaking. I didnôt want Advent to 
be a season of passively waiting for Christ. I wanted it be a 
season of climbing toward Him. In just one week, I have found 
the quest harder than I imagined. The jagged edges of anxiety 
are still daunting. The cold realities of deadlines are still 
slippery. The steep slopes of commitments are still challenging. 
But seeking to climb beyond, to climb higher, is the adventure 
unto itself I have found. It is difficult, and it takes courage, and 
it takes determination. But I want it.  

 
In the season of Advent, God descends lower and 

lower into our world to become the light of the world. I want to 
try to ascend from my world, higher and higher into the 
brightness of His glory. And so this is my Advent adventure. It 
is not a daily wait, but a daily climb. A week has passed. I feel I 
am still at base camp, but the climb has begun. I have already 
slipped and fallen. I have already doubted myself dozens of 
times. But with every additional moment in prayer, every 
additional moment in scripture, every additional moment in 
meditation and reflection, I seem to go higher.  

 
On Christmas day I  donôt want to just realize I was a 

guy who simply didnôt try. And so my Advent adventure 
continues. And I realize the inevitable. I wonôt make it. I canôt 
climb anywhere close enough to meet Him. I still want to try. I 
feel closer to Him when I try to move closer to Him. But I will 
get tired, and I will run out of air, and I will start gasping. That 
is when a little child will once again breathe new life into me. 
The beauty of the Advent adventure is the reality of the Advent 
adventure. I canôt make it without the help of a Child. Christ 
came down to lead us up. Christ came. Christ died. Christ rose 

from the dead. Christ will come again. Until He comes again, 
the Advent adventure continues, not just during the days of 
Christmas, but all days. The Advent adventure lives. 

 
So the challenge is not to wait but to climb. How? 

Pray more often. Pray that you see more clearly where you are 
in Christ and how you care for this broken world. Read more 
deeply the Scriptures. Read the Christmas narratives in 
Matthew and Luke and pray that the Holy Spirit illuminates 
your heart and mind to the reason He came and the world He 
entered. Choose to be involved in sharing the Gospel in Word 
and Deed with those around you. Invite the unchurched, the de
-churched, and the lost to worship especially on BRING A 
FRIEND TO CHURCH SUNDAY on December 21st. Make 
Advent an adventure that transforms your life and those 
around you. Something different, donôt wait, make the climb. 
Be proactive in your walk and outreach. 

 

In His Love, Pastor Max  
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November was a ñThankful Monthò at Bright 
Beginnings.  The children learned about the original 
Thanksgiving-how the Pilgrims were so thankful that 
the Indians showed them how to grow corn, and 
survive their first winter.  We had fun making our 
Pilgrim hats to wear at our own Thanksgiving feast.  
The children shared food with all their classmates.  
We had turkey, potatoes, veggies, fruit, pumpkin 
muffins and cookies.  What a yummy day!   
Another way of being thankful is by sharing what we 
have.  The children collected food that was taken to 
Manna on Main Street.  Manna was thankful to 
receive the food.  Being Thankful is contagious!! 
December brings so much excitement to Bright 
Beginnings.  Itôs Christmas time!  We love decorating 
the room and our classroom trees.  Miss Judy is 
teaching us so many fun songs that we will get to 
share with the grandmas and grandpas at the Adult 
Day Care Center.  We love going there to sing.   
On Dec. 17th & 18th we will be having our classroom 
Christmas parties.  Bright Beginnings will be closed 
for Christmas break from Dec. 22-Jan. 4.   
Registration for September 2015 will begin in 

January.  Please spread the word about your churchôs 

nursery school.  Remember, church members receive 

a discount in tuition.  If you would like to learn more 

about Bright Beginnings, please visit the website via 

the churchôs web site, or contact the director, Liz 

Bonner.  You can reach her at 

lumceducation@verizon.net or 215-393-7786. 

Bright               
Beginnings  

 Recycling in December  
 
The next recycling day will be on 
Saturday, December 6th, from 
9:00 to 10:00 A.M.  Please check 

the bulletin board for items that are accepted.  They 
must be clean and sorted in the various categories.  
We only take cardboard if there is room.   
The suggested donation is $2 to cover the cost of 
gasoline and the $8 entrance fee at the Pottstown 
recycling facility.  
For more information: contact Jane Anderson (610-
584-3899) 
 

LUMC is partnering with Telford UMC to 

collect children's winter coats.  A collection 

box has been placed outside of Stinger Au-

ditorium for donations of new and gently 

used childrenõs coats. The coats will be do-

nated to Telford UMC for their  òfree coat 

roomó For more information, contact        

Joanne Jacoby @215-882 -3157.  

 

$ÅÖÏÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÂÏÏËÌÅÔÓȾÍÁÇÁÚÉÎÅÓ ɉÒÅÇÁÒÄÌÅÓÓ 
ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÔÅɊ ÁÒÅ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÅÄ ÆÏÒ ,ÉÂÅÒÔÙ 
(ÏÕÓÅȢ 4ÈÅ ÈÏÕÓÅ ÉÓ Á #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ ÈÏÍÅ ÆÏÒ ÍÅÎ 
ÃÏÍÉÎÇ ÏÕÔ ÏÆ ÐÒÉÓÏÎȢ 0ÌÁÃÅ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÁÄÉÎÇ ÍÁÔÅȤ
ÒÉÁÌÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÌÁÂÅÌÅÄ ÂÒÏ×Î ÂÏØ ÏÎ ÔÏÐ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÃÏÁÔ ÒÁÃË ÏÕÔÓÉÄÅ ÏÆ 3ÔÒÉÎÇÅÒ !ÕÄÉÔÏÒÉÕÍ 

December can seem to be such a crazy, busy, hectic 
month for adults. Yet, when viewed through the 
eyes of a child, it is a month of anticipation and 
wonderment.  I was especially thinking about this a 
few Sundays ago, when Pastor Max was preaching 
about the fruits of the spirit.  The fruit that seems to 
relate to me is the fruit of patience.  Patience is 
somewhat challenging during this very busy time of 
year.  Everyone is rushing around, trying so hard to 
make the ñPerfect Christmasò for their family. We 
forget that we canôt ñmakeò a perfect Christmas 
because Christmas is about Jesus-the only perfect 
gift we were ever given.  Godôs gift to us.   Itôs easy 
to get ñwrappedò up in all the presents and 
festivities, but we need to remember the real 
meaning of Christmas- Jesus!  Jesus came to save 
us.  Wow, what an awesome present.  It is not one 
that can be put under a tree, but one that can be 
carried in our hearts. 
 
The children will be preparing for Christmas in 
Sunday School during Advent.  Each week during 
the opening time, they will light an advent candle 
and learn the true meaning of Advent.  Our Sunday 
School teachers do an awesome job sharing the love 
of Jesus with the children.  Please talk and share 
with your children on Sundays.  Ask them what 
they learned.  You may be amazed at the answers 
they give you!!!   We invite the parents to come and 
sit in on their childôs class on a Sunday.  Come and 
see what is going on at Sunday School!  Be a part of 
the excitement!!   

mailto:lumceducation@verizon.net


5 

 

The Men at work at Retreat - Camp Innabah 


